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Our preschool is remaining “in session” through May 21st.  Teachers have been 
keeping the children and their families connected through weekly homeschooling 
lesson plans, Class Facebook pages, dropping off surprise signs, unexpected gifts, 
and learning materials to the children’s homes. We have even made a couple of 
adorable attempts with Zoom meetings! 
 
We want to thank all the parents who have been so supportive this school year, 
both while we were meeting at the preschool and during the time of social 
distancing learning. 
 
It is still our goal to celebrate the 2019-20 school year with our annual school wide 
“Beach Day” which is currently scheduled for May 21st.  As we all know, this date 
may need to be postponed, dependent on when the beach fully reopens. 
 
We are still accepting applications for the 2020-21 school. Although we are unable 
to give tours of the preschool “in person” at this time, you may view a “virtual 
tour” on the church website wrightsvilleumc.org/preschool.  So please share this 
information with family and friends.  Contact: Ruth Cotton 910-256-4471 or email 
ruth@wrightsvilleumc.org for more information. 
 
We love our preschool families and will miss those who are graduating out and 
moving on to kindergarten!  We look forward to the upcoming school year as we 
make new friends and learn more about God’s Love for us and how to love and 
care for one another! 
 
Peace and blessings to all! 
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